
From: Alex Reed [mailto:malexreed@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2016 2:10 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: 7th/9th bikeway classification 

Hi all! I support keeping the NE 7th greenway on 7th. It's much flatter, has much better 
pavement quality, and will be half the price, enabling the city to spend scarce money on other 
important projects. Frequent diversion will be essential to the success of a 7th Ave greenway. 
Complaints of fearful neighbor's should not be given equal weight to the real transportation 
needs our city has. 

Alex Reed 
10242 SE Ramona St, Portland, 97266 


